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Hello Panther Families! 

 What an unforgettable school year we have had.  In spite of the 

pandemic, our VCS students have had a phenomenal year in all areas 

(academics, athletics, and clubs).  Congratulations to our 3 Odyssey 

teams.  We are wishing you the very best at the World Competition, and 

are looking forward to great news on the 12th of June. 

 Another thing we are looking forward to is having our parents back 

on campus next school year.  We have certainly missed your in-person 

support and smiling faces.  Have a GREAT summer everyone!   

Warmest Regards, 

Dr Julie Cady 
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VCS Odyssey Of The Mind Head to World Level 

The VCS Odyssey Of The Mind Teams are 
excited to represent VCS at Worlds this 
summer, June 11-12. They are selling 
candles to help pay for travel and lodging 
costs. You can help by purchasing a set of 
3 locally made, all natural soy based 
candles for $25 at myschoolbucks.com. 
Good Luck! 
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8th Grade Solves Murder Mystery in Spanish 

V I E R A  C H A R T E R  S C H O O L  

ABOVE: Corporal 

Kearns points out 

evidence to the  

Spanish II students.  

NHS and Student Council Help Kids In Need 

The VCS National Honor Society and Student 
Council worked together to help those less 
fortunate. They collected donations for The 
Children’s Hunger Project, a local organization  
that helps feed Brevard County’s most vulnerable 
children. The NHS, Student Council and PTSO 
board members packed 1170 meals. 

 Ms. Torkelson’s 8th grade Spanish II classes solved a “murder 

mystery” in Spanish, using their language skills to interview 

suspects, investigate the crime scene and solve the crime. 

Corporal Kearns made a guest appearance to amuse evidence 

and identify suspects and persons of interest. It was a blast!    

ABOVE: Students listen as Corporal Kearns 

identifies suspects. 

ABOVE: Students play detective 

and search for clues. 
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V I E R A  C H A R T E R  S C H O O L  

The VCS track team 
recently competed in a 
track and field meet. 
They had a total of 15 top 
three finishes between 
the boys and girls 
teams. First place 
winners are Addy Elwell 
for the 1600 meter, 

Taylor Christiansen for 
Shot Put, and Ava 
Koehler for the 400 
meter. The girls team 
placed first for both the 
4x800 and 4x100 meter 
relays. Congratulations to 
our Track Students and 
their Coach Curtis Splain! 

VCS Flag Football 

VCS Track and Field 

Congratulations to the Panthers Flag football 
team for a great season! The team came in 

second place overall. 

ABOVE: Glen Robinson  

breaks into the  

open field. ABOVE: CONNOR Hoffman 

tucks the ball away and runs 

after making a great 

reception . 

ABOVE: Kyle Versik 

quaterbacks his team to 

another victory. ABOVE: Drew Graver pulls in the interception  

and takes it into the end zone for a pick six. 

RIGHT: Nico Simms 

wins the battle for 

the ball and 

completes the play 

for an interception. 
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V I E R A  C H A R T E R  S C H O O L  

Mrs. Johnson’s fifth grade art students combined art and technology 
to create a large abstract painting. Using Sphero balls controlled by 
the ipads, Mr. Ley’s class dripped, splashed and rolled paint on a 
huge canvas. They had so much fun creating this piece and can’t wait 
to create more!  

Fifth Grade Uses Technology To Make Art 

ABOVE: 

Students create 

art using Sphero 

balls. 

Sixth Grade Celebrates Shakespeare’s Birthday 

Ms. Wilson’s 6th Grade Language Arts class celebrated  
Shakespeare’s Birthday with a party. Students celebrated 
Shakespeare by writing him a birthday card in their best  
Elizabethan English. Dr. Cady even joined in on the fun. And of 
course the celebration ended with cupcakes. Happy Birthday 
William Shakespeare! 
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What’s Happening Around Campus 
MAY THE  

4TH  

BE WITH  

YOU! 



BUTTERFLY 

RELEASE! 

DISNEY 

DAY! 

TWIN 

DAY! 
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What’s Happening Around Campus 

ABOVE: Mrs. Joseph’s 4th grade class enjoys bring your stuffed 

animal to school reward for Boosterthon. 

ABOVE: Mrs. Shelton’s 3rd grade class gets creative with “The 

Lorax” for Earth Day. 
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VCS PTSO EXECUTIVE 
BOARD 2021-22 

The PTSO would like to congratulate next year's 
recently elected Executive Board. The 2021-22 PTSO 
will be led by Amanda Rost as President, Katie Diaz as 
Vice President of Events, Maureen Biggin as Vice 
President of Membership, Megan Fargnoli as Vice 
President of Communications, April Lorvick as Vice 
President of Fundraising, and Leslie Riley will be the 
new Treasurer. A big Thank You goes out to the 
retiring board - your hard work and dedication to VCS 
and the Panther family is very much appreciated! 

Way to go Panthers!! We are about to wrap up a very 
challenging year at VCS and the PTSO is bursting with 
Panther Pride at how our administration, staff, parents 
and especially our students faced the challenges and 
continued to exceed every expectation!!  

VCS expanded into the new Middle School, adapted 
learning strategies, and welcomed more Panthers into 
the school family while showing unity, kindness, and 
support for each other - what a great example for our 
Panthers!  

The PTSO is looking forward to unveiling outdoor 
improvements and providing our school with more 
exciting events as we finish up the school year and 
prepare for next year. Look for info on a Lost and  
Found event soon!  

VCS PTSO NEWS 

What’s Happening Around Campus 


